Amy Hansen

Greetings FERC Commissioners,

I am a mother and I would like to share my comments/ views regarding the future of FERC. Thank
you; here they are:

1. FERC Must Mandate a Legitimate Demonstration of "Need" for a Proposed
Pipeline/Infrastructure Project that is Verified by Unbiased Experts, Is Not Comprised of Contracts
to Supply Gas to the Pipeline Company Itself or Any of Its Business Counterparts, and Is
Not/Cannot be Supplied by Renewable or Existing Energy Sources.

4) There Must Be a Prohibition on FERC Issuing (a) Certificates of Public Convenience or
Necessity, (b) Notices to Proceed with Any Aspect of Construction, Including Tree Felling, and/or
(c) Approval for Exercise of Eminent Domain, Until Such Time as an Infrastructure Project Has
Secured All State, Federal and/or Regional Permits, Dockets and/or Approvals. This Includes a
Prohibition on Conditional FERC Certificates.

5) FERC Must End Its Strategic Practice of Failing to Affirmatively Grant or Deny Rehearing
Requests, But Instead Issue Responses that Provide FERC More Time for Consideration (i.e. a
Tolling Order), and as a Result Prevent Pipeline Challengers from Bringing a Legal Challenge in
the Courts while FERC Grants the Pipeline Company the Power of Eminent Domain and Approval
for Construction.

Thank you.



